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* Wow - another half term over and we are now halfway through the year. Time goes so
quickly! We held our celebration assembly on Monday. This was an opportunity for all classes
to share the wonderful work they have been doing over the half term. YI/2 showed their
work on Kings and Queens, Year 3/4 have been studying Romans and Year 5/6 talked about
Vikings. It is always wonderful to see just how much children learn in a short space of time.

« In music lessons, children have been singing our ‘Steeton Songs’ and continuing with their
fantastic glockenspiel playing. Children in Y5/6 have been using Garageband to build their
own pieces of music.

» Miss Buckley, our English leader, has been impressed with writing this week when she spent
time in classrooms looking at books. Children in Fir class were really eager to share their
imaginative stories and Silver Birch have written some fantastic poems after learning all
about poetic language. Well done, everyone! Jamie' s poem from Silver Birch is on the next
page.

« The snow didn't fall in Steeton as much as everyone had hoped on Thursday, but at least we
managed to stay open all day.

¢ And fina“y for this half term...it is time to say ‘3oodbye for now’ to Mrs Birtwistle, who
begins her maternity leave today. We wish her a very restful few weeks before her baby
arrives. We will miss her but she will be back with us before we know it!

/&/\\ Keep scrolling for some half term

reminders....
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Zain Asif

Joey Scarr Kara Crampton

Oscar Nicholson
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All-of Ash Class

Toby Birch
Sami Ullah Siddique

George Church
Arthur Jefferson
Amina Yassin

20/02/24- Pancake Day Lunch

21/02/24- EYFS Parent Session 9am
or 2:30pm

21/02/24- Netball Tournament after-
school

23/02/24- Holly Forest School
27/02/24- Ash Forest School
28/02/24- Year 3 Bolton Abbey Trip
29/02/24- Year 4 Bolton Abbey Trij
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Footwear needs to be suitable for play and exercise. Plain black
trainers are great for wearing everyday. Slip on shoes, furry
boots and heels are not good for running around in. Please do
not send children in bright coloured, fancy branded trainers.
Water bottles - these need to be brought every day and taken
home to wash and re-fill. Water only - no juice.

No jewellery to be worn at school. Earrings should be studs only;
hoops are dangerous.

Technology does need to be brought into school. We provide what
is needed. This includes smart watches. They are distracting and
can get lost or broken. Any technology with a camera should not
be brought into school for safeguarding reasons.

Medicine needs to be handed to Miss Kershaw at the beginning
of the day.

No toys - including fidget toys - to be brought into school.

Children do not need sparkly, scented lip balms - a plain

‘chapstick’ type balm is fine.

Children need a bookbag with their reading book in each day.
Bookbags can be bought from the office.

Please have a good look for any school books at home over the
holidays and send them in - even if they have been hiding for

months we don't mind; replacements are really expensive.

These reminders are to ensure that schools runs smoothly

and safely everyday for everyone
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